
 

 

Trella Health AutoPay Program

Trella Health now offers AutoPay! To reduce paper 
waste and to keep costs low for customers, Trella 
Health now requires non-annual customers to enroll 
in AutoPay. Enrollment is simple and only takes a few 
minutes! 

Trella Health utilizes SaasOptics and Stripe to provide 
an online platform for customers to make a payment 
via debit/credit card or bank account. This 
information is then saved over a secure network to 
be used for all future billing.  

To enroll in AutoPay, open your invoicing email and 
select the green “View and Pay Online” button. This 
will bring you to your e-invoice landing page, where 
you can provide payment information.  

For all future invoices, reminders will be emailed 15- 
and 5-days before the invoice’s due date to provide 
ample time to make adjustments to billing details as 
needed.  

For any further questions, please email 
accounting@trellahealth.com.  
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